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Friday 10th January 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Year 3 will be working in partnership with Nottingham University and taking part in a 
number of workshops to help children understand higher education and what the University 
of Nottingham offers when they reach this stage in life. 
 
As part of the partnership, Year 3 will be visiting Nottingham University on Thursday 30th 
January to take part in a Chinese New Year themed day. The children will take part in lots 
of exciting activities and get to tour the University campus.  
 
Children will need their own packed lunch unless eligible for free school meals (please 
indicate this on the bottom of the form) and a refillable water bottle for the day.  
 
Children need to be in full school uniform and will need to be at school ready for the start of 
the school day at 8:45 as we will be leaving at 9am and returning to school for 3:15pm. 
 
The cost of the visit is £3.80 which can be paid via the My Child at School app.  
 
For this trip we would also like parent volunteers, if you are able to help, please let your 
child’s teacher know. The office will notify you if we require your help. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Miss Jones and Mrs Bowers  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________   
 
Class: __________________ 
 
I   I have paid the £3.80 on My child at school 
 
My   My child will require a packed lunch as they are eligible FSM  
 
   I can help with this visit. 
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